
Bunbury Unlimited Mountaineers 
http://www.bunburymountaineers.org.uk 

 
Minutes of the meeting held on Monday 17th February 2025 
 
 
Present: Jim Grant, David Bond, Christine Bond, Neil Bodfish, Ann 
Bodfish, Mike Arrowsmith, Lesley Arrowsmith , Richard Calder, 
Clare Groves, Steve Hammond, Jo McKinlay 
 
Apologies: Chrissie Latter, Chris Latter, Heather Foster, Rob 
Sinnott, Amanda Christie, Dave Franklin, Ali Franklin, Ian Langford, 
Gerry O'Neill, Dave Cadman, Jim Walker, Jean Walker, Bob Harris, 
Caryle Sinnott, Mark Hallett, Andrea Percival, Ray Bunting, Mairi 
Harris, Dave French, Jacqui French, Jeff Ewin, Sue McNeil, Dave 
Barker, Janet Murray, Lynn Quinn, Frank McHale, Derek Burrows, 
Jim Simpson, Richard Barber, Cate Gregory, Fred Morris, Anne 
Morris, Iain McNeil, Della Calder, Mike Willis, Selina Willis, Tony 
Quinn, Sue Lancaster, Colin Christie, Bruce High, Lynn High, Judy 
Gray, Claire Fairburn, Gordon Fairburn 
 
2025 Programme 
The first walk of the year was on Sunday 19th January to the 
Bridestones, trip report and photos are on the website 
The January midweek walk was on Friday 31st January to 
Harborough Rocks & the High Peak Trail, trip report & photos are on 
the website 
The February walk was on Saturday 15th to the Ceiriog Valley, trip 
report & photos are on the website 
The February midweek walk is on Friday 28th to Llyn Brenig & the 
Denbyshire Moors 
Action: Fred & Anne to issue details to all 
The March walk is on Saturday 15th 

Action: David to issue details to all 
 



The March Midweek walk is on Friday 28th 
Action: Neil to issue details to all 
The April walk is on Saturday 12th 
Action: Colin to issue details to all 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
£905 cash in the Bank, we have not yet paid our Website Hosting 
fees 
Following provisions for the Summer BBQ and the Christmas Dinner 
Wine, we agreed to donate £200 to Edale Mountain Rescue Team 
Action: Neil to arrange £200 payment to Edale MRT and email 
Mark about the Website Fees 
Membership Update 
5 resignations so far: Mike Hiscock, Chris Seed, John Foster, Gaynor 
Mac Gregor & Colin Stanyer 
Named and shamed as unpaid: Gerry O’Neill, Carol Wallace, Chris 
Wallace 
Action: Neil to issue final warnings 
Welcome to New Member Judy Gray 
 
Social Secretary’s Report 
Christmas Dinner is booked at the Dysart Friday 12th December 
Format and proposed dates for the Summer BBQ under discussion 
Seatoller fully booked 
Action: Lesley to check if Mike & Selina are still going 
 
AOB 
GPX Files 
The Website has a Library of files, mostly from Bums Walks but 
there are others as well. Members who record walks on OS 
Maps/Strava etc can send them to Jim for uploading to the website 
Personal Data 
An issue was raised about the use of Personal Data on our Website. 
The only Personal Data on the Website are Members names on Trip 



Reports & Minutes and the use on images in the Photo Gallery, the 
Membership Form does say: 
 
Here at Bunbury Unlimited Mountaineers we take the privacy of our members data seriously and will 
only use your personal information for club administration purposes and for communicating with you 
about your membership.  Only the Secretary, will be able to access your details.  
 
 

We will never share or sell your data without your prior permission 
 
I would suggest we add “ You agree to the publishing of your 
name on Trip Reports & Minutes and the use of your image in 
the Photo Gallery on the Official Bunbury Mountaineers Website” 
 
Next Meeting: Monday 31st March 2025 8pm Dysart Arms 


